
 

Endesa Ireland Ltd, 3 Grand Canal Plaza, Dublin 4, Ireland Tel: (01)522 8300 Fax: (01) 522 8301 

      20 August 2010 

 

Mr. Clive Bowers 

CER 

The Exchange 

Belgard Square North 

Tallaght 

D24 

 

Ms. Jody O’Boyle 

NIAUR 

Queens House 

10-18 Queen Street 

Belfast 

BT1 6ED 

 

via Email  

 

Re: SEM 10/045 – FCPPy and ECPPy for 2011 

 

 

Dear Clive / Jody, 

 
Endesa Ireland welcomes the consultation on Capacity Payment Weighting Factors for 
2011.  The RAs have proposed that the following parameters should be maintained: 
 

• FCPPy should be set to a value of 0.3 
• ECPPy should be set to a value of 0.3 
• VCPPy should be set to a value of 0.4 
 

Endesa Ireland agrees with the Regulatory Authorities proposal to maintain the current 
values for these parameters for 2011 and also welcomes a review and full analysis of 
these parameters in the CPM Medium Term Review. 
 
 
Regards, 
 

 
 
 
Deirdre Powers 


